
V. Bhaskar 
Joint Secretary 
 
 
 
 
D.O. No. 05/03/2008/SF-TFC  

 April 23, 2008. 

 
 
Dear 
 
 
     In continuation of this office DO letter No. 05/03/2008/SF/TFC dated January 

31, 2008 addressed to Chief Secretary of your State seeking information/data on revenue and 

expenditure of the State Governments, the Commission would like to have additional 

information on Flow of funds (other than share in central taxes) from Central 

ministries/Departments of Government of India for various schemes annually from 2002-03 

onwards in the proforma enclosed. A separate sheet should be used for providing the data for 

each year. As the Commission is required to give its report by 31st October, 2009 and is 

working under a very tight schedule, the information may kindly be sent to the Commission 

by 31st May, 2008. The information may be uploaded in the special link provided in the TFC 

website.  

 
                   With regards, 

  
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

(V. Bhaskar) 
Joint Secretary 

 
Principal Secretary (Finance), 
All 28 States 

 

Encl: (as above) 

 

 


